To whom it may concern

Please roll back the native vegetation laws which erode farmers rights to run their businesses
sustainably. Farmers are generally good conservationists who wish to look after their land for the
future generations (particularly those on family farms). It is unfair to continually slug farmers with

laws that take away their basic property rights, at the same time not compensating them
adequately.
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